
 

 

University Hospitals is a participating provider in the Lake 
Health Chamber Network HMO for services unavailable at 
Lake Health if prior approval is obtained.  
 
There are certain services unavailable from Lake Health providers that can be obtained at 
University Hospitals and still be covered under your HMO plan.  Before these services can be 
covered, your Lake Health physician must obtain prior approval from us by submitting a 
request for authorization before services are rendered.   
 
Any services from University Hospitals that are not approved in advance by us, or any services 
that are obtained from other non-network providers, are not covered, except in the event of an 
emergency medical condition. 


